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Nearly 250 participants have registered for the traditional representative event of local construction sector
– the Czech Construction Forum 2010 – less than two weeks before the event is due to take place. Due to
the ongoing interest, the organizers have decided to prolong the registration until Monday 1st March 2010.
The greatest attention is focused on discussions with the Czech government ministers with representative
of construction public in the opening panel presented by Daniela Drtinová from Czech Television. The
participants have also shown great interest in presentation of research by INCOMA GfK agency mapping
opinions of company owners and managers on the current recession and precautions taken in order to
overcome it successfully. Highly demanded afternoon specialized discussion sections are, due to their
limited capacity, also included in the on-line registration. The conference will be held on 3rd March 2010
in the Olympik hotel in Prague. Further information on its programme and the online registration can be
found on www.construction21.cz or by phone on +420 222 749 841.
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